
  

For more than 36 years Gary has served the University. He started in Research Accounting 
(Now called Grants & Contracts Accounting) as an Associate Accountant. He worked in Research Accounting 
for a year then moved to Audits and F&A as an Accountant for two years. Gary then moved back to Research 

Accounting as an Accounting Supervisor, and a year later he was made Manager.

Financial & Business Services would like to
invite you to the retirement celebration of

June 28th, 2013 – 2 pm to 4 pm
In the FBS Training Room 

404 Park Building 

Join us

This is the official invitation for all those who wish to celebrate with Gary because we do not want to miss anyone 

Gary Gledhill


